










Date: 



Re: Termination of Section 8 Assistance

Dear 





:
This is to inform you that as stated in the regulations of the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and the letter sent to you on 






, your assistance is being terminated with the Section 8 program because you have remained assistance-free for 180 days (six months). 

The start date of your “Zero Assistance” was 




. 

Your 180 day (six months) will end on 



.

Your participation in the program and your assistance will terminate 



.
You have the right to appeal this decision and if you choose to, you may do so by requesting an informal hearing in writing within ten (10) calendar days from the date of this letter. If we do not hear from you within the ten days, all rights to appeal shall be forfeited and the decision will be considered final. Please be advised that termination of your assistance and the 180 day deadline is pursuant to HUD regulations.

Again, we congratulate you on the steps you have taken to improve your economic status and your drive to be self-sufficient and assistance free. Please feel free to call the office if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Cc: Property Owner or Manager
210 W. 18th St., Georgetown TX 78626     (     P.O. Box 60, Georgetown TX 78627     (     Phone (512) 863-4645    (    Fax (512) 869-3475


